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maritime, sectors A new weekly service from Le Havre to Felixstowe
The feeder company BG Freight Line is launching a container service between Le Havre and Felixstowe. The BG
ONYX will serve the port once a week.
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This new ‘Open Feeder’ service is operated by BG Freight Line, a 100% subsidiary of the Peel Ports group since
2005. The BG ONYX vessel arrived in Le Havre on Tuesday 10 September 2024 for the inaugural call on the new
service. 
It offers HAROPA PORT's customers a reliable, competitive and carbon-free short sea shipping solution,
enabling the port to strengthen its position as a hub for the UK and North European markets.
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